Dear <insert MP name here>,

I am writing to ask you to support better care for people living with sight loss in our area, by attending Westminster Eye Health Day drop-in event on my behalf on 19 October, from 2pm-4.30pm in the Attlee Suite. You should have seen a formal invitation to the event already sent on behalf of the host, Marsha de Cordova. 
 
I am a constituent and supporter of national sight loss charity the Macular Society. My postcode is INSERT POSTCODE.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This important event is sponsored by Marsha De Cordova MP, Chair of the Eye Health and Visual Impairment APPG. The event has been funded and organised by Roche Products Ltd and is non-promotional. The Eyes Have It is a partnership of Roche Products Ltd, The Royal College of Ophthalmologists, Association of Optometrists, the Macular Society, Fight for Sight and RNIB. 

The partnership is calling for your support for a National Plan for Eye Care in England that supports local decision making with national accountability so that everyone experiencing sight loss can access the right care, where and when they need it. 

The work of The Eyes Have It partnership is incredibly important to me and many other people across the country. Over two million people across the UK are living with sight loss, with serious implications on the lives of individuals and families, as well as on the UK economy. In many cases, sight loss can be limited or prevented, but to be effective, conditions must be diagnosed and treated rapidly. 

Please support the work of The Eyes Have It partnership by attending the drop-in event on 19th October at a time that suits you. 

To RSVP or find out more, please email
the-eyes-have-it@ovidhealth.co.uk or visit www.eyeshaveit.co.uk. 

Yours sincerely,

PLEASE INSERT YOUR NAME
